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Saturday, March 28 – 1:00 p.m. 
Organizational Update

Good afternoon,

We are grateful to say that at this time, we still have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in any of our Villages. Testing has been undertaken in several locations, and all results have come back negative. Please remain vigilant and remember the importance of our active screening protocols.
No changes to our Essential Visitors/Return-to-Work policies
Enhanced Screening – Temperature Readings
While it is not yet mandated by the Chief Medical Officer of Health to include temperature readings as part of our screening protocols, we have chosen to add Temperature Screening with a no-touch thermometer as part of all Active Screening. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Remember, for the purposes of COVID-19 screening, a temperature of 38 degrees or higher would fail the screening.

Anyone Who Fails Screening is Not Permitted to Enter and We Strongly Recommend Residents in both LTC and our Retirement Homes only leave if it is absolutely necessary.
PPE Use and Inventory 

We are working hard to develop centralized storage capacity for emergency PPE use so we can deploy these resources quickly as needs arise. Please track your current inventory and be assured our supply management team is working hard to increase our capacity. We are confident in our reserve supply of this important equipment, but it can not be needlessly wasted.
There is no mandate at this time to require any additional measures with PPE – the use of any PPE outside of an outbreak situation is not advised by any official health or governing body.
Thank you for all you do!
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